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From the director

Best wishes on your final exams this week. Before you leave campus, please do take a few 
minutes to respond to the 2 surveys below – about this past semester’s events and about future 
day trips. Your feedback will be very helpful as we plan for the future of the honors program. 

I wish you all a very happy Christmas. May this season be full of opportunities to celebrate the 
reality of Emmanuel, God with us. 

Yours, 

Jim LaGrand 

Ugly Christmas Sweater Party  
Friday December 6th around 40 students enjoyed hanging out at 
the Ugly Sweater Christmas Party at Harbor House - great fun! 

Harbor House on Instagram  

Feedback about fall 2019 Honors 
Congress Events  
It's time to tell us your opinion on this fall's honors congress events 
- we use this information to help shape future ideas.

Thank you! 

EVENT SURVEY 

City Survey  
The student leadership body of the College Honors Program, the 
Honors Leadership Council, would like to know what cities you 
would like to visit!  Please take our survey. 

CITY SURVEY  
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